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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
You have, no doubt, seen the
statistics that show Democrats
already do not have the amount of
seats that accurately represent
them based on voting statistics
from the last election. But this
is so much more.  I believe in
the parties trying to find ways
to work together for the commin
good.  This gerrymandering
further divides us.  I have lost
faith in my elected officials.  I
don't trust you to listen to your
constituents because this move
proves the only thing that
matters is winning and power. 
You are supposed to represent
all, not just your party and the
wishes of the president. Trying
to reduce or remove the
representation from over 40
percent of the state is just
wrong.  Prove you have integrity
and represent the whole state.
Stop all this redistricting and
use the time left to fix disaster
relief protocols.  EVERYONE wants
that, not just one party or the
other. If you continue this
redistricting, other states will
feel they have to in order to
create "fair play" and what will
we have become as a nation.  It
reminds me of the gang



retaliation in the 90s.  Nobody
wins.  Everyone loses. It all
becomes a game and the people who
suffer are the innocent
bystanders caught in the
crossfire.




